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PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 The May 19 PD Day went really well.  The presenters did a very nice job and we have had a lot of really positive feedback regarding the 
day.  One of the responses to the follow up survey is below. 

Overall, I would recommend this type of professional learning on our PD Days. 

Answer Options 
Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Neutral Disagree 
Strongly 
Disagree 

Rating 
Average 

Response 
Count 

  36 24 4 1 0 1.54 65 

answered question 65 

skipped question 0 

Other Comments regarding our PD day: 
o “The Poverty session was the most important. Understanding our students is key to helping them GROW.” 

o “The talk from Dr. Z about the brain physically changing when there is chronic or acute stress was very eye opening. I know 
that the kids are not going to change so we have to change the way we teach. I also cannot wait to implement the QFT into 
my teaching.” 

o “I loved ALL of the conversation surrounding teaching students in poverty and I greatly look forward to getting my hands on 
the Jensen book.” 

 Principals have the plans for the teacher work days in June finalized. 

 We are beginning to plan for the August PD days prior to the school year starting.  The administrators will be presenting on Student 
Growth Goals for one of the sessions.  

 
ASSESSMENT 

 KPREP testing has been completed and the testing materials have been shipped!   

 End of Course Assessments have been completed on the computer and the paper/pencil materials have been shipped.  

 AP testing is complete and the materials have been shipped.   
 

CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION 

 A “Draft” copy of the 2015-2016 Certified Evaluation Plan has been submitted to Jenny Ray and you have a copy.   


